
 

 

COUNCIL - JUNE 10, 2002 
 
 
 STREET RENAMING REQUEST 
 
 Recommendation 
 

The City Clerk recommends: 
 

1) That any deputations on the matter be received; and 
 

2) That a By-law be enacted to change the street name of Valdorr Avenue on Plans 
65M-3052, 65M-3287 and 65M-3310 to Orr Avenue. 

  
 Purpose 
 

To enact a by-law to change the name of Valdorr Avenue to Orr Avenue. 
  
 Background � Analysis and Options 
 

At its meeting of April 15, 2002, Council directed staff to commence procedures as 
required by the Municipal Act to advertise and schedule a Public Hearing to change the 
street name of Valdorr Avenue to Orr Avenue. This change is necessary to provide an 
appropriate level of emergency service.                  

 
The notice was advertised for four (4) consecutive weeks in the City Page of the 
Vaughan Citizen and the Liberal (Thursday edition only).  Affected property owners were 
notified.  No objections were received. 

  
Conclusion 

 
In order to complete the road name change process, Council�s approval of this 
recommendation is required.  The by-law will be brought forward to the Council meeting 
of June 24, 2002 for enactment. 

 
 Attachments 
 
 1. Notice 
 
 Report Prepared by: 
 
 Brenda Macdonald 
 Administrative Co-ordinator 
 
 Respectfully submitted 
 
 
 
 
 J.D. Leach, City Clerk 



 

 



 

 

 
 


